
From: Koerner, Jeff
To: "Thomas Grace"
Cc: rchristmas@caithnessenergy.com; Jim Miller; Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Holtom, Jonathan; Bass, Andrew; Lanh,

Kris
Subject: FW: Pasco and Lake Cogen
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2011 10:38:19 AM
Attachments: RichardChristmas-RAI-PascoCogeneration Ltd.1010071-012-AV.pdf

JamesMiller-RequestforAdditionalInformation-DEP File No. 0694801-014-AV - LakeCogeneration.pdf

Tom,
 
Based on our discussion last week, this is just a reminder that the following projects are being
processed concurrently as you requested in the applications:
 
Lake Cogen:  Project No. 0694801-014-AC and Project No. 0694801-015-AV
 
Pasco Cogen:  Project No. 1010071-011-AC and Project No. 1010071-012-AV
 
For the AC permit applications, you have waived the processing time clock so that each on the same
schedule as the concurrent Title V application.  I’m providing you this email to clarify since the
Department’s Requests for Additional Information did not specifically include the concurrent AC project
number.  So, both the Title V and corresponding AC applications are on hold awaiting the requested
additional information.  Once we receive the requested additional information and the applications are
made complete, the draft permits for each pair of projects will be issued together, as a package, with a
common public notice for the pair.
 
On April 4th, I emailed you a pre-draft permit on Lake Cogen (which is essentially a new permit) for
your review and comment.  Once we work out any remaining issues, I will forward a pre-draft on
Pasco Cogen, which will be very similar.  Once these are ready to go, I will forward the AC permit
package to our Title V project engineers to incorporate into the Title V renewal permits.  When we
receive the additional information and the applications are complete, the Title V project engineer will
issue you the entire package for the draft AC permits and concurrent draft Title V renewals.
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jeffery F. Koerner, Program Administrator
New Source Review Section, Bureau of Air Regulation
Division of Air Resource Management
   Phone:  850-717-9083  /  Fax:  850-717-9001
   Email:    Jeff.Koerner@dep.state.fl.us
   Web:      http://www.dep.state.fl.us/air/
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of
services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received.
Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
From: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR) 
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Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 4:38 PM
To: Koerner, Jeff
Subject: FW: Pasco and Lake Cogen
 
Here are the RAIs for those projects.  Don’t forget to get confirmation!
 
Elizabeth Walker
Bureau of Air Regulation
Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
(850)717-9093
 
 

From: Friday, Barbara 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 11:24 AM
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: RE: Pasco and Lake Cogen
 
Elizabeth,
 
Attached are the RAI’s that were sent out for the referenced Title V Applications.
 
Barbara
 


